LETTERS OF SUPPORT FOR THE MOTOR CROSS PLANNING APPLICATION

Sent: Wed 30/12/2020 09:56
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To: banbury.mx@mypostoffice. co.uk
Cc
Subject: Wroxton motocross track
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| support the Wroxton motocross venue to stay open as it is up there as one of the best and most enjoyable tracks to ride. Not to mention how many years it has been there. Lots
of riders travel from all over the place just to ride there, myself from Kent.

There are so many tracks that get shut down all over the country and | think people need to be given an insight into the sport as it seems they think we are a bunch of hooligans.
You wouldn't see silverstone or brands hatch getting shut down because of a few local residents and it is a shame this happens with motocross tracks. | know that if you live near
brands hatch you can get free/discount season tickets and | wonder if it would do any good inviting local residents to come and spectate a race meeting to see what it means to us
racers of all ages but especially the younger ones.

I myself have raced all over the country for 20 years since the age of 6 and have seen so many facilities been closed down over.
The last time | rode there was earlier in the year when gest held a race meeting there. I will come back as soon as possible when racing is back on.

Jack Cameron
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